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glieber@att.net
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:34 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick:

In reference to RIN 3038-AC61, please be advised that with only 10-1 leverage in the forex markets, I
and many others like me will be put out of business. Unemployment in this country is high enough
without adding many more like me to the unemployment roles.

Thank you for your understanding and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary M. Lieberman


